EXERCISE OF DELEGATED POWERS OVER RECESS PERIOD

A report from the Community Secretary recorded the exercise of delegated powers of the Board over
the period from 20 November 2001 to 27 January 2002 in relation to a request to the Youth
Development Fund and the convening of the North New Brighton Community Centre Working Party.
The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the North New Brighton Community Centre Working Party be extended to include
community representatives from the North New Brighton Residents’ Association, the North Wai
Boardriders Club and the Community Connection Nga Ngaru Trust.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


